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SCHOOL VALUES: To Accept, Respect, and Try Our Best! 

The Cobains Primary School Community embraces the values of Respect, Accept and Try Your Best.  We aim to provide a safe,  caring & engaging 
learning environment that equips children with the necessary skills & knowledge to become positive & active contributors to the local & global 
community. Our school emphasises the development of Literacy and Numeracy with the  integration of Information Technology throughout the 

curriculum.  Cobains Primary School is committed to child safety and upholding the Child Safe Standards. 
At Cobains Primary School, we have a zero tolerance to child abuse. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

OCTOBER 

1st  Harley R  

23rd Zian R 

OCTOBER  

Friday 13th GYMNASTIC PROGRAM STARTS 

Tuesday 17th SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

Friday 20th GYMNASTIC  

Friday 25th GYMNASTIC  

MONDAY 6TH  NOVEMBER STUDENT FREE 

TUESDAY 7TH  MELBOURNE CUP - PUBLIC HOLIDAY 



 

 



GYMNASTICS 
This term we will be heading to Maffra Gymnastics Club for our gymnastics program. 
These sessions will be held each Friday afternoon between 1pm and 2.20pm, starting 
this Friday 13

th
 of October and finishing on 17

th
 November. 

The cost of these sessions is partially funded through our Sporting Schools grant and 
will cost families approximately $20 per students if they don’t have CSEF funding. 
These permission forms were sent home on Monday last week and need to be re-
turned, with any fees that need to be paid, by this Thursday 12

th
 October. 

 
TERM FOUR TWILIGHT SOCCER 
This Monday was our first round of soccer for our F-2 and 3-6 teams. It was fantastic 
to see our students working together and supporting each other and I would like to 
say thankyou to our parent volunteers for taking on the roles of Coach and Team Man-
ager. 
 

DONATION OF SOCCER GEAR 
We would like to acknowledge the sponsorship of Sale 
Barns, which has enabled us to purchase shin guards and 
soccer socks for both of our soccer teams. Thankyou also to 
Joy Churchill, who organised this  
sponsorship for us. 
 
 

ATHLETICS DISTRICT CARNIVAL 
Well done to all of our competitors at the District Athletics carnival and good luck to 
Cohen, who is representing Wellington at the next level in Discuss. 
 

TRANSITION DAYS FOR 2024 FOUNDATION STUDENTS 
In November this year we will be holding our three transition days for our 2024  
Foundation students. We look forward to welcoming our students and families into our 
school. On these days we will also begin to match our junior students with potential 
buddies for 2024. Letters for transition days will be sent out to families this week. 

 
SALE GREYHOUND RACE NIGHT  
On Sunday 19

th
 November Cobains PS will be holding its second major fundraising 

event for the year, the Sale Greyhounds race name fundraiser. This will take place at 
the Greyhounds and we are seeking businesses who would like to sponsor a race for 
$250 on the night. Sponsorship entitles you to two free meal vouchers for Graze and 
advertising of your business on Sky racing as well as in the race booklet. Parents 
Club also run a raffle on the evening and we will be seeking donations for the raffle, of 
approximately $20 value, as well as helpers to sell raffle tickets on the night. 
Please contact the office if you would like to sponsor a race or if you have any other 
queries about this fundraiser. 
 

HAVE YOU MOVED 
Reminder that for us to have correct details you need to let the school 
know if you have changed your address or phone number 



VOLUNTEERING AT SCHOOL AND WWCC 
We love having parents helping out around school and as part of our wellbeing  
programs, we would like to increase the opportunities for parents to come in and help 
out. 
 
If you are interested in helping out either at school, or on external school activities 
such as soccer and sports carnivals, it is necessary to have a Volunteer. WWCC-  
 
A WWCC- Volunteer is free and can be completed online, with a quick visit to the PO 
for a photo. They are also useful as an additional form of ID and are mandatory in all 
settings where working with children other than your own are involved. 
 
If you already have a WWCC we would appreciate it if you could provide a copy of it 
to our office. If you would like to apply for one and need support, you can also  
contact us at school. 


